Craig, Sondra

From: Carrie Jones <jcarrie569@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:50 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Conversion therapy ban

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

I am a homeowner and parent in La Crosse county. | am strongly against ordinance 22-0636. Please stay out of the very
private matter of the parent child relationship. You have no business telling parents how they can help their child or
what therapy they can access. This is government overreach and a waste of the councils time when we have so many
pressing issues in La Crosse.

Concerned citizen

Sent from my iPhone



